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Milner, Simon

From: Ahmed, Shajeel

Sent: 22 October 2007 10:07

To: Milner, Simon

Subject: FW: A1044 Low Lane Objection to Speed Limit proposal

A1044 Low Lane - Speed limitation

Simon, please find enclosed another letter of objection received within the objection period.
I trust you will draft a reply in the normal way.

Shajeel

----- Original Message-----

From: Butcher, Julie

Sent: 22 October 2007 08:26

To: Ahmed, Shajeel

Subject: FW: A1044 Low Lane Objection to Speed Limit proposal

Julie Butcher
Principal Solicitor

----Original Message--—-

From: Bond, David

Sent: 19 October 2007 20:07

To: Grant, Julie; Butcher, Julie

Subject: Fw: A1044 Low Lane Objection to Speed Limit proposal

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

----- Original Message-----

From: Gill Hesk

To: Bond, David

Sent: Fri Oct 19 18:37:04 2007

Subject: A1044 Low Lane Objection to Speed Limit proposal

Director of Law and Democracy Miss Gillian
Hesk
Stockton on Tees Borough Council 4 Brimham Close

Municipal Buildings
Ingleby Barwick
Church Road
Stockton on Tees
Stockton on Tees
TS17 0UJ

TS18 1LE

18th October 2007

Dear Mr Bond

| wish to object to the proposal for the speed reduction on the A1044 road due to the fact that | don't think
that it

is necessary for there to be a 40mph speed limit on the entire stretch of the road you are outlining.
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In my experience of travelling on this stretch of road which is regular, the only point that | would make is

that the
reason | feel there are accidents at the junction of the Fox Covert is due to impatient drivers wanting to get

out,
people not reading the road comrectly and mostly people pulling out of the junction and not accelerating

Yours sincerely

Gillian Hesk



